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I oppose SB210. I believe Oregon's voting by mail is secure. As a remote rural 

resident of Lake County I would have to drive 1 - 2 hours one way depending on the 

location of in-person voting. I support the current rules allowing ballots to be valid if 

postmarked up too election day. Current mail delivery times are questionable at best 

and could leadSE to delayed delivery invalidating some ballots. SB 210 would take 

Oregon's voting in the wrong direction. Oregon leads the country with secure mail in 

voting and we should continue to lead nation by example.  


